
PUBLIC NOTICE

PENNS GROVE SEWERAGE AUTHORITY

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES

Penns Grove Sewerage Authority is soliciting applicant qualifications through a fair and open 
process in accordance with N.J.S.A. 19:44-20.4 and N.J.S.A. 19:44-20.5 for the award of one-year 
contract for the following positions:

Authority Auditor

Authority Engineer

Authority Solicitor

Authority Bond Counsel

Applicants for the position of Authority Auditor must submit a letter and resume confirming that
the applicant is a New Jersey Certified Public Accountant, outlining the applicant’s relevant educational 
background, employment history and the extent of the applicant’s experience in serving as auditor for 
the New Jersey Utilities Authorities.

Applicants for the position of Authority Engineer must submit a letter and resume confirming 
that the applicant is a New Jersey licensed engineer, outlining the applicant’s relevant educational 
background, employment history and the extent of the applicant’s experience in serving as engineer for 
the New Jersey Utilities Authorities.

Applicants for the position of Authority Bond Council must submit a letter and resume 
confirming dates of licensure in the State of New Jersey; a listing of any professional affiliations or 
membership in any professional societies or organizations, with an indication as to any offices held 
therein; the number of license professional employed by/affiliated with the applicant a listing of all 
special accreditations held by the individual licensed professional or business entity. 

Applicants must submit their letters and resumes by mail or in person to:  Office Manager, 
Penns Grove Sewerage Authority, 81 Beach Avenue, Penns Grove, New Jersey 08069 by 10:00 a.m. on 
January 17, 2019.  Faxed/emailed proposals will not be accepted.  All letters and resumes received shall 
be publicly opened and announced at a regular meeting of the Penns Grove Sewerage Authority.  An 
original clearly marked as “ORIGINAL” and five (5) full, complete and exact copies of each proposal shall 
be submitted in sealed envelopes.

The Borough of Penns Grove Sewerage Authority reserves the right to reject any or all 
proposals.


